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Dear Circuit Contact 
Weekly Circuit News Friday 12th January 2024, No. 058 
If you have anything you would like to be included, please send to the Circuit Office before midday on Thursday for it 
to be included in that week’s news.  
 
Circuit Treasurer needed  
For you to think, pray and pass on... 
For a few months now we have been looking for our next Circuit Treasurer. 
This role is now very different from what it has been in the past.  
If you have any experience, or interest, in managing money, including good management of personal finances or in 
your employment,  
Please consider whether you could help the circuit as a Circuit Treasurer. If you could consider this role, please do be 
in touch before the end of January 2024. To discover more about the role please contact 
Rev Jill Marsh    super@covnunmethodist.org.uk     
or Mike Hobbs     treasurer@covnunmethodist.org.uk    

Inter-Generational Church  
Inter-Genera�onal Church worship (IGC) will take place at Earlsdon Methodist Church on Sunday 28th January at 
4.30pm. 
This is an opportunity for us to come together across the circuit, from all generations, to worship and eat together in 
the afternoon.   
Please encourage your families to save this date and come together. 
 
Good news! 
We are delighted to congratulate Rev Doreen Koffie-Williams on the award of her BA in Theology, Ministry and 
Mission.  
This represents a lot of hard work and is a great achievement. We are also glad to benefit from Doreen's learning as 
we enjoy her ministry among us. 
We con�nue to assure Rev Doreen of our love and prayers at the funeral for her father on 19th January. 
 
Please feel free to send us good news about other friends around the circuit so that we can share these with each 
other in future news. 
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Week of Prayer for Chris�an Unity 
This octave of prayer (organised by Churches Together in Britain and Ireland) is 18th - 25th January 2024.  
There will be a service in the Chapel of Unity at Coventry Cathedral at 2pm on Sunday 21st January 2024.  
 
Woodside Avenue Methodist Church - beat those January blues! 
All are welcome to woodsides games and cra� a�ernoons on Wednesdays in January. 
Please prayerfully consider neighbours or anyone that might need transport or warmth or company at this cold and 
o�en difficult �me of year. 
 
People who have atended have very much enjoyed it, but can I please ask again for you to think about friends and 
neighbours who would benefit from atending. A choice of games and cra�s are available or just a space to chat. I 
Believe there are many people around who would benefit from this friendly environment. Please pray for this event. 
No booking necessary. It is on the next 2 Wednesdays food/ chat/warm space is available from 12.30. We tend to 
move on to cra�s etc at 1.30pm but it is flexible and available un�l 4pm.  
If anyone has spare wool, card making materials or games or would like further informa�on, offer to help, or if you 
have any ques�ons, please contact me. 
 
Paula McClenaghan 
Parish Nurse 
Woodside Methodist Church 
nurse@covnunmethodist.org.uk  
tel/text 07869715659 
Please see below a couple of photos from previous weeks to give you an idea of what goes on. 
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Reflect Quiet morning  
Reflect quiet morning, Friday or Saturday 27th January 2024. 
 9.30am - Welcome, Prayer & Introduc�on to Brigid  
10.00am – Session 1: Healing  
11.00am – Session 2: Life & Hope  
12 noon – Conclusion & Closing Prayer  
To end by 12.15pm 
This online Quiet morning will be led by Judith Jessop – Methodist minister and Chair of Reflect  
If you would like to atend please email Lynne Tonge 2tonges317@gmail.com 
sta�ng which date you would like to book 
 
 
Hidden Hardship Exhibition at Coventry Cathedral  
‘Hidden Hardship: Everyday experience, coping strategies, and barriers to wellbeing in rural Britain’ is a par�cipatory 
research project funded by the Bri�sh Academy that has examined people’s experiences of hardship in the rural 
North Cotswolds.  
 
The exhibi�on will launch in the Chapel of Unity at Coventry Cathedral on Tuesday 30th January 2024 from 3pm – 
4.30pm. 
 
Methodist Modern Art Exhibition 
Following the exhibition of the Methodist Modern Art Collection we have been left with surplus stock. If you or your 
church would like any of the following items, please contact Christine Welham welham147@btinternet.com.  
 
10 X Books of 24 postcards 
various single postcards 
1 X A2 print Pink Crucifixion  
3 X A2 print Christ's Entry into Jerusalem  
3 X A2 print Good Friday: Walking on Water 2006  
 
 
The Vine at Home 
Please click on this link to view the Vine at Home on the Circuit website. This resource is being provided by 
Twelvebaskets and is provided as a resource for home worship. 
https://www.covnunmethodist.org.uk/news/vine-at-home-4th-june-2023.html  
  

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__hiddenhardship.coventry.ac.uk_&d=DwMFAg&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=Fmd-riaxi489OFxImOdAfW3u2_tpRLvDuNgBgGS637E&m=RNMOvA7lPWLIQN0ZjqaNGuBR0VTsjMwoD4AUp73XB3gVh3T_2EP_ruMuAbqgT-mf&s=SmpBAFglqW3-7TG3qhMHAlMFt3vhzjBgNfU61hHPsXQ&e=
mailto:welham147@btinternet.com
https://www.covnunmethodist.org.uk/news/vine-at-home-4th-june-2023.html

